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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interviews 
Linda Harvey discussing new 
study guide for her book. 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
A slightly lower pass rate for 
women on a physical fitness 
test has prompted the 
Obama administration to sue 
the PA State Police.   

Home School Legal Defense 
Association recently assisted 
a member family in the 
Seneca Valley School District 
after the superintendent 
asked them to complete a 
school census form that 
sought information beyond 
what state law requires.  

PA tavern owners are not 
cashing in on new program 
that would license them to 
hold small games of chance. 

News from National Scene 
The American Humanist 
Association sent a letter to 
Chestatee High School 
officials in Albany, Georgia 

demanding that the football 
coaching staff stop 
participating in team prayers 
and that they remove all 
biblical references and 
religious messages from 
team documents.   The next 
day more than 200 people 
showed up for an impromptu 
prayer rally in the middle of 
the school's football field! 

Children who have entered 
the US illegally via the  
southern border are treated 
like first-class citizens.  
Examples include culturally 
sensitive music to special 
meals for the lactose 
intolerant.  Dietitians 
scrutinize the menus each 
day to make sure they 
include enough whole grains 
but not whole milk. 
Counselors offer life skills 
classes in Spanish, and 
intensive English language 
training, including use of the 
Rosetta Stone program. 
Doctors and dentists treat 
the children at taxpayers’ 
expense. The children also 
are guaranteed phone 
privileges, including the right 
to call back to their home 
countries. 

The National Defense Panel 
is a congressional-mandated 
bipartisan commission that’s 

co-chairs were appointed by 
Secretary of Defense Chuck 
Hagel.  Its recent report 
found that president Barack 
Obama’s Quadrennial 
Defense Review, military 
force reductions, and trillion-
dollar defense budget cuts 
are dangerous — and will 
leave the country in a 
position where it is unable to 
respond to threats to our 
nation’s security. This, the 
panel concluded, must be 
reversed as soon as possible. 

More than 300,000 people 
who bought subsidized 
health insurance under 
Obamacare could lose it next 
month if they do not provide 
proof that they are living in 
the United States legally. 
AFA of PA encourages Christians, 
through education, to become 
involved in pro-family issues in their 
community, state and the nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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